PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING

JUNE 14, 2017
5:30 p.m.

CENTERVILLE FIRE STATION








Public Comment





Quorum Change





Report from Craig Crocker, Water Superintendent


Water Interconnection Agreement


Project Updates





Report from Michael Winn, Fire Dept.


Memorandum of Understanding - Local 59 Wage Inc.





Report from Judy Sprague, Prudential


Financial Advisor Renewal


Business Insurance Renewals


Bartholomew Fee Schedule





Discussion and Approval of Minutes





FY18 Recap & Budget - Postponed





Date of Next Meeting – July 12th @ 6:00





Public Comment








THE PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MAY GO INTO EXECUTIVE SESSION WITHOUT PREVIOUS NOTICE.








